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September 2nd 2020 

 

Thank you for considering St John’s, Narraweena for your child’s education. 

 St John’s is committed to supporting families as the impact of COVID-19 continues to be felt in the community. No 
family will be excluded from our school because of financial difficulties. 

 Even if you have not enrolled yet, we would like to offer the following help with school fees if you need it: 

• A full reduction on ALL fees if your family gets JobSeeker 
• A 50%+ reduction on ALL fees if one parent in your family gets JobKeeper.  

  

If you are unsure if your family can get fee help please contact our COVID-19 FEE HELP HOTLINE on 9847 0728 (8am - 
4pm Monday to Friday). 

Please complete the Fee Relief Request form (Fee Relief Form) and return to us at schoolfees@dbb.org.au.  

If you need help to complete the form please call us on 9847 0728. 

Throughout this time of uncertainty, let us never cease in our care for one another,  

Most Rev Anthony Randazzo, Bishop of Broken Bay. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mark Bateman – Principal  

 

https://www.csodbb.catholic.edu.au/_uploads/ppage/files/Fee%20Relief%20Request%20Form%20(CSO%20DBB%202020).pdf
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